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GREEN CROSS(R)

EARWIG ELIMINATOR BAIT

DOMESTIC

NET CONTENTS:  500 g

CONTAINS NATURAL ORGANIC EARWIG ATTRACTANTS

READY-TO-USE PELLETS

For control of Earwigs around homes, in vegetables, flower and
fruit gardens, and around ornamental shrubs.  Also controls
Cutworms, Sowbugs, Sap Beetles, Crickets, Millipedes and Wood
Roaches.

GUARANTEE:
Carbaryl.........................................5%

REGISTRATION NO.:  19915 

P.C.P. Act

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

Sun Gro Horticulture Canada Ltd.
600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

GREEN CROSS EARWIG ELIMINATOR BAIT can be used for control of
Earwigs and other crawling pests including Crickets, Cutworms,
Millipedes, Sap Beetles, Sowbugs and Wood Roaches.

DIRECTIONS:

Place about 23 mL (1 1/2 tablespoons) of pellets in mounds in
covered bait stations around foundations, sheds, garages, under
decks and shrubs or in flower, fruit and vegetable gardens where
Earwigs or other pests mentioned above are a problem.  Moisten



the bait lightly and then cover the mound of bait with a flat
stone or board, slightly raised with pebbles or small sticks, to
make bait inaccessible to children, and pets, birds and other
small animals, and to attract Earwigs and other pests which hide
during the day.  Evening is the best time to set out bait
stations, as Earwigs are active at night. Bait stations remain
effective for up to 10 days.

For instant control of Earwigs and other crawling pests, use
GREEN CROSS Earwig Eliminator Aerosol.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Hazardous if swallowed, inhaled
or absorbed through the skin.  Wash hands thoroughly with soap
and water after use.  Do not contaminate food, feed, ponds or
streams.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, rinse mouth, drink water and induce vomiting.  See
a doctor immediately bringing the container with you.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Carbaryl is a carbamate cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is
antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

Dispose of empty container with regular garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R)Registered trademark of Sun Gro Horticulture Canada Ltd.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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